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www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 
 

Friday 10th March 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As I am sure you are aware one of the teaching unions is holding strikes next week. 
 
It is planned that school will be open for all year groups on 15/3/23 and 16/3/23 
 
All the staff are trying to minimise the disruption to the children however there may be some aspects 
of the school day that are a little different including lessons taught on that day and different staff in 
each class. If your child needs different equipment e.g. forest school clothing or PE we will let you know 
via class dojo. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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